
 

 

Apartment Rotensterngasse
 

 

Beschreibung
A quiet location in the
middle of the city!

A cheap apartment located
near the historical city
center of Vienna? That is
Apartment
Rotensterngasse! The
apartment is located
between Taborstraße and
Praterstraße. Both of
them are popular shopping
streets. Due to the
underground U1 and U2,
you can reach the heart
of Vienna in a couple of
minutes. Furthermore you
can find a lot of
restaurants, shops, pubs
and bars within spitting
distance. Moreover you
can walk to the Augarten
and the Prater (known for
a lot of attractions) by
foot. An other important
fact is that early birds
and night owl can visit

 

Features
internetaccess, washing
machine
 

 

 

 

 



the supermarket at the
Parterstern from 06:00 am
to 10:00 pm.

Undoubtedly the setting
is great, but the
apartment itself is also
very attractive: With a
combined sleeping/living
room, a roomy eat-in
kitchen and a bathroom
this apartment is bigh
enough even for longer
stays. Of course cable-tv
and wifi (wlan) internet
access is provided.
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